Hello everyone

| thought | would start with some good news to share with you - our defibrillator is now
in the wall mounted box near the bike sheds and ready to use. The incident with
Christian Eriksen recently has raised the profile of these life saving devices and we are
very proud to have ours available to the school and the local community.

It's been a slightly soggy week this week which is a shame after the beautiful weather
last weekend - but at least it gives us all a good reason to stay inside and watch the
football...

You may have noticed that a few of our staff have been off school recently - they are not
ill, but have been 'track and traced' which is all very frustrating. It has to be done for the
greater good but it has meant a fair bit of juggling of staffing resources!

| can't believe how quickly this school year is heading to a close. Just five weeks left to
make the most of our wonderful year 2 children before they head onto pastures new. We
intend to enjoy every minute. Next week is our transition week with the Junior School
and the children will be visiting in socially distanced groups. Tonight they will be
bringing home the wonderful transition book that the Junior School have produced so
that you can have a good look at it over the weekend in readiness. If they have any
specific questions you could write them down so that they can take them over next
week.

The week after next our year R and year 1 children will begin transition work with their
new classes. On the day of their first visit we will let you know the name of the class and
the teacher they will be moving to. As | have mentioned before, we are not mixing the

classes this year, which makes the transition this year a bit more straightforward.

| hope you all have a lovely restful weekend, and whatever team you may be supporting
tonight, let's just hope it's a really good game of football!

With love from

Jacky



